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this 2 volume work includes approximately 1 200 entries in a z order critically
reviewing the literature on specific topics from abortion to world systems
theory in addition nine major entries cover each of the major disciplines
political economy management and business human geography politics sociology
law psychology organizational behavior and the history and development of the
social sciences in a broader sense designed for reviewers of research
manuscripts and proposals in the social and behavioral sciences and beyond this
title includes chapters that address traditional and emerging quantitative
methods of data analysis the second edition of this guide to basic reference
sources in the social sciences contains nearly three times as many entries 2
200 as the earlier edition and also includes several other notable enhancements
in addition to revising and substantially enlarging the chapters on reference
sources li has further increased the usefulness of this reference volume by
adding a chapter on geography and one on business that is distinct from
economies since the publication of the first edition there have been two
obvious developments in information storage and retrieval the rapid development
of online databases and the development of cd rom instead of devoting a
separate chapter to these developments the book incorporates online databases
cd rom and other forms of data sources into the text in addition there is a
brief introduction to these developments although the general deadline for
inclusion in the volume was december 1988 quite a few titles published in 1989
are included cultural anthropology business economics education geography
history law political science psychology sociology doing a literature search
provides a practical and comprehensive guide to searching the literature on any
topic within the social sciences the book will enable the reader to search the
literature effectively identifying useful books articles statistics and many
other sources of information the text will be an invaluable research tool for
postgraduates and researchers across the social sciences it s here the third
edition of the highly acclaimed guide to the social sciences literature updated
and expanded this classic comprises more than 1 500 annotated citations
offering librarians and researchers fast and easy access to some of the best
and most commonly used resources in the social sciences arena the book also
serves as a standard text in universities nationwide as it gives students a
comprehensive overview of must know reference sources in both print and
electronic format prepared by leading subject specialist librarians and
arranged by discipline the book s 12 chapters cover general social sciences
political science economics business history law and justice anthropology
sociology education psychology geography and communication all chapters have
been revised the essays expanded and the annotated lists of resources have been
rewritten to incorporate the latest research findings and developments to
develop theories and research designs requires concepts gary goertz provides
advice on the construction and use of social science concepts and their use in
case selection and theories he also cites examples from political science and
sociology to illustrate the theoretical and practical issues of concept
construction and use textbook on various fields of social sciences covers
history social anthropology sociology economics government social psychology
social theory political ideology literature and society research methods used
the reviewer s guide to quantitative methods in the social sciences provides
evaluators of research manuscripts and proposals in the social and behavioral
sciences with the resources they need to read understand and assess
quantitative work 35 uniquely structured chapters cover both traditional and
emerging methods of quantitative data analysis which neither junior nor veteran
reviewers can be expected to know in detail the second edition of this valuable
resource updates readers on each technique s key principles appropriate usage
underlying assumptions and limitations providing reviewers with the information
they need to offer constructive commentary on works they evaluate written by
methodological and applied scholars this volume is also an indispensable author
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s reference for preparing sound research manuscripts and proposals concepts
have always been foundational to the social science enterprise this book is a
guide to working with them against the positivist project of concept
reconstruction the formulation of a technical purportedly neutral vocabulary
for measuring comparing and generalizing schaffer adopts an interpretivist
approach that he calls elucidation elucidation includes both a reflexive
examination of social science technical language and an investigation into the
language of daily life it is intended to produce a clear view of both types of
language the relationship between them and the practices of life and power that
they evoke and sustain after an initial chapter explaining what elucidation is
and how it differs from reconstruction the book lays out practical elucidative
strategies grounding locating and exposing that help situate concepts in
particular language games times and tongues and structures of power it also
explores the uses to which elucidation can be put and the moral dilemmas that
attend such uses by illustrating his arguments with lively analyses of such
concepts as person family and democracy schaffer shows rather than tells making
the book both highly readable and an essential guide for social science
research a concise reference for researchers managers and administrators who
make research based decisions and for students it covers the entire research
process from variables to final report special features include a glossary of
terms a summary of 14 types of instruments with examples a research proposal
checklist flowcharts for selecting appropriate statistical tests and a
flowchart for the entire research process with alternatives at each decision
point this edition first was 1988 adds a chapter overview of multivariate
techniques annotation copyright by book news inc portland or the blackwell
guide to the philosophy of the social sciences collects newly commissioned
essays that examine fundamental issues in the social sciences this
indispensable guide for students in any area of the social sciences including
sociology anthropology political science women s and gender studies indigenous
studies and history offers clear current information on all aspects of the
research process from research methods and design to presenting findings with
clarity and force no other research and writing guide speaks directly to the
needs of students in social science courses making sense in the social sciences
will increase the skills and confidence of students new to academic writing and
improve the quality of the essays they turn in reference sources covering the
literature of social sciences general history geography economics and business
administration sociology anthropology psychology education and political
science international in scope annotated entries arranged in classified order
under fields listed general index an indispensable aid for students in any
social science discipline especially sociology anthropology political science
women s studies canadian studies and history making sense in the social
sciences offers clear and detailed information book jacket now in its third
edition this critically acclaimed work provides undergraduate and graduate
students faculty and librarians with descriptions of approximately 610 major
reference sources in sociology its subdisciplines and the related social
sciences emphasis in this edition is on works in english published in the
united states great britain canada and australia from 1997 through early 2004
coverage of earlier works is included if coverage is historically important or
not historically bound the third edition has been reorganized for ease of
searching and adds over 325 new titles and electronic sources as well surveying
new editions and updates of previously cited works making this a substantial
revision and complement to the previous edition such diverse thinkers as lao
tze confucius and u s defense secretary donald rumsfeld have all pointed out
that we need to be able to tell the difference between real and assumed
knowledge the systematic review is a scientific tool that can help with this
difficult task it can help for example with appraising summarising and
communicating the results and implications of otherwise unmanageable quantities
of data this book written by two highly respected social scientists provides an
overview of systematic literature review methods outlining the rationale and
methods of systematic reviews giving worked examples from social science and
other fields applying the practice to all social science disciplines it
requires no previous knowledge but takes the reader through the process stage
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by stage drawing on examples from such diverse fields as psychology criminology
education transport social welfare public health and housing and urban policy
among others including detailed sections on assessing the quality of both
quantitative and qualitative research searching for evidence in the social
sciences meta analytic and other methods of evidence synthesis publication bias
heterogeneity and approaches to dissemination the making sense series comprises
four concise readable guides to research and writing for use by students at all
levels of undergraduate study designed especially for students in the social
sciences this book outlines the general principles of style grammar and usage
while covering suchissues as how to conduct sociological research how to write
reports and how to document sources this fourth edition of the book has new
material on evaluating internet sources and avoiding plagiarism as well as new
and updated examples why use qualitative methods what kinds of questions can
qualitative methods help you answer how do you actually do rigorous and
reflective qualitative research in the real world written by a team of leading
researchers associated with natcen social research the national centre for
social research this textbook leads students and researchers through the entire
process of qualitative research from beginning to end moving through design
sampling data collection analysis and reporting in this fully revised second
edition you will find a practical account of how to carry out qualitative
research which recognises a range of current approaches and applications a
brand new chapter on ethics a brand new chapter on observational research
updated advice on using software when analysing your qualitative data new case
studies which illustrate issues you may encounter and how problems have been
tackled by other researchers this book is an ideal guide for students
practitioners and researchers faced with the challenges of doing qualitative
research in both applied and academic settings in messy real life contexts
research methods a practical guide for the social sciences is an essential
resource for the social researcher it offers a comprehensive introduction for
first time researchers right through to thorough and practical advice for those
undertaking more advanced work the book draws on real life experiences from a
wide variety of disciplines to show how theory translates into practice and
offers a rigorous analysis of why researchers choose the methods they use think
about it boxes throughout the text offer questions and ideas to help the
researcher to focus on core issues and practical considerations whilst your
research summaries present questions activities and checklists to help the
researcher to develop their ideas written to reflect the breadth of the social
sciences research methods is essential for anyone conducting research in
sociology health policy social work criminology social policy cultural studies
political studies public policy and related fields the full text downloaded to
your computer with ebooks you can search for key concepts words and phrases
make highlights and notes as you study share your notes with friends ebooks are
downloaded to your computer and accessible either offline through the bookshelf
available as a free download available online and also via the ipad and android
apps upon purchase you ll gain instant access to this ebook time limit the
ebooks products do not have an expiry date you will continue to access your
digital ebook products whilst you have your bookshelf installed social
ecological challenges call for a far better integration of the social sciences
into conservation training and practice environmental problems are first and
foremost people problems without better understandings of the people involved
solutions are often hard to come by regardless of expertise in biology ecology
or other traditional conservation sciences this novel book provides an
accessible survey of a broad range of theories widely applicable to
environmental problems that students and practitioners can apply to their work
it serves as a simple reference guide to illuminate the value and utility of
social science theories for the practice of environmental conservation as part
of the techniques in ecology and conservation series it will be a vital
resource for conservation scientists students and practitioners to better
navigate the social complexities of applying their work to real world problem
solving grants and fellowships are increasingly essential to an academic career
and competition over federal and foundation funding is fiercer than ever yet
there has hitherto been little training available for this genre of writing
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funding your research in the humanities and social sciences demystifies the
process of writing winning grant proposals in the humanities and social
sciences offering practical guidance step by step instructions and examples of
successful proposals walker and unruh outline the best practices to crack the
proposal writing code they reveal the most common peeves of proposal reviewers
and offer advice on how to avoid frequent problem areas in conceptualizing and
crafting a research proposal in the humanities and social sciences
contributions from agency and foundation program officers offer the perspective
from the other side of the proposal submission portal and new research funding
trends including crowdfunding and public scholarship are also covered this book
is essential reading for all those involved in funding applications graduate
students research administrators early career faculty members and tenured
professors alike will gain new and effective strategies to write successful
applications a user s guide to qualitative comparative analysis qca and the
methodological family of set theoretic methods in social science this practical
book offers a guide to finding choosing and applying theoretical frameworks to
social sciences research and provides researchers with the scaffolding needed
to reflect on their philosophical orientations and better situate their work in
the existing landscape of empirical and theoretical knowledge using a
multifaceted approach the book provides clear definitions primary tenets
historical context highlights of the challenges and contemporary discussion and
perhaps more importantly concrete and successful examples of studies that have
drawn on and incorporated each theoretical framework the authors define and
explain the connections among such concepts as ontology epistemology paradigm
theory theoretical frameworks conceptual frameworks and research methodology
describe the process of finding and effectively using theoretical and
conceptual frameworks in research and offer brief overviews of particular
theories within the following disciplines sociology psychology education
leadership public policy political science economics organizational studies and
business the book also has a dedicated chapter on critical theories and for
each theory provides a definition explores how the theory is useful for
researchers discusses the background and foundations outlines key terms and
concepts presents examples of theoretical applications and gives an overview of
strengths and limitations this book offers a useful starting point for any
researcher interested in better situating their work in existing conceptual and
theoretical knowledge but it will be especially useful for graduate students
and early career researchers who are looking for clear definitions of complex
terms and concepts and for an introduction to useful theories across
disciplines this text addresses the problems of the doctoral research process
of finance and time management and offers practical guidance and specialist
advice to both students and their supervisors the authors also explore issues
such as gender culture and the fundamental nature of the phd the book should be
of interest to anyone studying supervising or contemplating a doctoral degree
in the humanities or social sciences essentials of research methods is a
concise and accessible introduction to research methods in the social sciences
written by an expert of research methods teaching this book takes extraordinary
care to focus the reader on experiences in his or her everyday life as a way of
understanding and performing research methods introduces students to research
methods with clear concise and accessible prose focuses the reader on everyday
life as a way to understand research methods covers ethics data gathering and
analysis and statistics includes further reading lists graphs exercises study
questions a glossary and an annotated list of web resources this book offers
advice to doctoral researchers and graduate and advanced undergraduate students
on how to embark on their research based on a decade of teaching early stage
researchers in the social sciences at the lse and other universities and
written with the central problems of beginning researchers in mind bob hancké
guides them through the process of thinking about the links between theory
cases and data and to do so in a way that helps to turn their initial plausible
ideas into convincing arguments this lively book deliberately jargon free and
with a hands on pragmatic approach to research design addresses the problems
that research students face or ignore often at their peril in the course of
their first few years its central message is that research is a complex and
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iterative process in which researchers construct every relevant part of their
project with one goal in mind make a persuasive point they define the question
they ask and the debate they engage construct their cases and data to answer
that question and write it up as an argument that brings out the strengths of
their research design it addresses such key issues as statistical versus
configurational approaches time in social science research different types of
case studies and comparative research and a critical approach to data the
appendix gives tips on presenting and discussing papers and on crafting
research proposals approximately 550 of the major reference sources in
sociology its subdisciplines and some related disciplines are identified and
described in this new edition of aby s critically acclaimed book emphasis is on
works in english published in the last decade indexes bibliographies handbooks
databases world wide sites dictionaries and other print and electronic
reference and information sources but some classic sources in other languages
or that precede this period are included virtually all sources in the book have
been thoroughly examined and described by the compiler the addition of
approximately 250 new titles and electronic sources as well as updates and the
inclusion of new editions of previously cited titles makes this a substantial
revision of and complement to the first edition a valuable resource for
librarians faculty and undergraduate and graduate students this book will also
be useful to researchers
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Reader's Guide to the Social Sciences 2014-02-03 this 2 volume work includes
approximately 1 200 entries in a z order critically reviewing the literature on
specific topics from abortion to world systems theory in addition nine major
entries cover each of the major disciplines political economy management and
business human geography politics sociology law psychology organizational
behavior and the history and development of the social sciences in a broader
sense
A Guide to the Social Sciences 1968 designed for reviewers of research
manuscripts and proposals in the social and behavioral sciences and beyond this
title includes chapters that address traditional and emerging quantitative
methods of data analysis
The Reviewer’s Guide to Quantitative Methods in the Social Sciences 2010-04-26
the second edition of this guide to basic reference sources in the social
sciences contains nearly three times as many entries 2 200 as the earlier
edition and also includes several other notable enhancements in addition to
revising and substantially enlarging the chapters on reference sources li has
further increased the usefulness of this reference volume by adding a chapter
on geography and one on business that is distinct from economies since the
publication of the first edition there have been two obvious developments in
information storage and retrieval the rapid development of online databases and
the development of cd rom instead of devoting a separate chapter to these
developments the book incorporates online databases cd rom and other forms of
data sources into the text in addition there is a brief introduction to these
developments although the general deadline for inclusion in the volume was
december 1988 quite a few titles published in 1989 are included
Reader's Guide to the Social Sciences 2001 cultural anthropology business
economics education geography history law political science psychology
sociology
A Reader's Guide to the Social Sciences 1959 doing a literature search provides
a practical and comprehensive guide to searching the literature on any topic
within the social sciences the book will enable the reader to search the
literature effectively identifying useful books articles statistics and many
other sources of information the text will be an invaluable research tool for
postgraduates and researchers across the social sciences
Social Science Reference Sources 1990 it s here the third edition of the highly
acclaimed guide to the social sciences literature updated and expanded this
classic comprises more than 1 500 annotated citations offering librarians and
researchers fast and easy access to some of the best and most commonly used
resources in the social sciences arena the book also serves as a standard text
in universities nationwide as it gives students a comprehensive overview of
must know reference sources in both print and electronic format prepared by
leading subject specialist librarians and arranged by discipline the book s 12
chapters cover general social sciences political science economics business
history law and justice anthropology sociology education psychology geography
and communication all chapters have been revised the essays expanded and the
annotated lists of resources have been rewritten to incorporate the latest
research findings and developments
Social Science Reference Sources 2000-04-30 to develop theories and research
designs requires concepts gary goertz provides advice on the construction and
use of social science concepts and their use in case selection and theories he
also cites examples from political science and sociology to illustrate the
theoretical and practical issues of concept construction and use
A Reader's Guide to the Social Sciences 1970 textbook on various fields of
social sciences covers history social anthropology sociology economics
government social psychology social theory political ideology literature and
society research methods used
Doing a Literature Search 2001-06-25 the reviewer s guide to quantitative
methods in the social sciences provides evaluators of research manuscripts and
proposals in the social and behavioral sciences with the resources they need to
read understand and assess quantitative work 35 uniquely structured chapters
cover both traditional and emerging methods of quantitative data analysis which
neither junior nor veteran reviewers can be expected to know in detail the
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second edition of this valuable resource updates readers on each technique s
key principles appropriate usage underlying assumptions and limitations
providing reviewers with the information they need to offer constructive
commentary on works they evaluate written by methodological and applied
scholars this volume is also an indispensable author s reference for preparing
sound research manuscripts and proposals
The Social Sciences 2002-06-11 concepts have always been foundational to the
social science enterprise this book is a guide to working with them against the
positivist project of concept reconstruction the formulation of a technical
purportedly neutral vocabulary for measuring comparing and generalizing
schaffer adopts an interpretivist approach that he calls elucidation
elucidation includes both a reflexive examination of social science technical
language and an investigation into the language of daily life it is intended to
produce a clear view of both types of language the relationship between them
and the practices of life and power that they evoke and sustain after an
initial chapter explaining what elucidation is and how it differs from
reconstruction the book lays out practical elucidative strategies grounding
locating and exposing that help situate concepts in particular language games
times and tongues and structures of power it also explores the uses to which
elucidation can be put and the moral dilemmas that attend such uses by
illustrating his arguments with lively analyses of such concepts as person
family and democracy schaffer shows rather than tells making the book both
highly readable and an essential guide for social science research
Social Science Concepts 2006 a concise reference for researchers managers and
administrators who make research based decisions and for students it covers the
entire research process from variables to final report special features include
a glossary of terms a summary of 14 types of instruments with examples a
research proposal checklist flowcharts for selecting appropriate statistical
tests and a flowchart for the entire research process with alternatives at each
decision point this edition first was 1988 adds a chapter overview of
multivariate techniques annotation copyright by book news inc portland or
A Guide to the Social Sciences 1966 the blackwell guide to the philosophy of
the social sciences collects newly commissioned essays that examine fundamental
issues in the social sciences
A Guide to the Social Sciences 1966 this indispensable guide for students in
any area of the social sciences including sociology anthropology political
science women s and gender studies indigenous studies and history offers clear
current information on all aspects of the research process from research
methods and design to presenting findings with clarity and force no other
research and writing guide speaks directly to the needs of students in social
science courses making sense in the social sciences will increase the skills
and confidence of students new to academic writing and improve the quality of
the essays they turn in
The Social Sciences 1989 reference sources covering the literature of social
sciences general history geography economics and business administration
sociology anthropology psychology education and political science international
in scope annotated entries arranged in classified order under fields listed
general index
The Reviewer’s Guide to Quantitative Methods in the Social Sciences 2018-11-15
an indispensable aid for students in any social science discipline especially
sociology anthropology political science women s studies canadian studies and
history making sense in the social sciences offers clear and detailed
information book jacket
Elucidating Social Science Concepts 2015-07-24 now in its third edition this
critically acclaimed work provides undergraduate and graduate students faculty
and librarians with descriptions of approximately 610 major reference sources
in sociology its subdisciplines and the related social sciences emphasis in
this edition is on works in english published in the united states great
britain canada and australia from 1997 through early 2004 coverage of earlier
works is included if coverage is historically important or not historically
bound the third edition has been reorganized for ease of searching and adds
over 325 new titles and electronic sources as well surveying new editions and
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updates of previously cited works making this a substantial revision and
complement to the previous edition
Evaluating Information 1987 such diverse thinkers as lao tze confucius and u s
defense secretary donald rumsfeld have all pointed out that we need to be able
to tell the difference between real and assumed knowledge the systematic review
is a scientific tool that can help with this difficult task it can help for
example with appraising summarising and communicating the results and
implications of otherwise unmanageable quantities of data this book written by
two highly respected social scientists provides an overview of systematic
literature review methods outlining the rationale and methods of systematic
reviews giving worked examples from social science and other fields applying
the practice to all social science disciplines it requires no previous
knowledge but takes the reader through the process stage by stage drawing on
examples from such diverse fields as psychology criminology education transport
social welfare public health and housing and urban policy among others
including detailed sections on assessing the quality of both quantitative and
qualitative research searching for evidence in the social sciences meta
analytic and other methods of evidence synthesis publication bias heterogeneity
and approaches to dissemination
Handbook of Research Methods 2002 the making sense series comprises four
concise readable guides to research and writing for use by students at all
levels of undergraduate study designed especially for students in the social
sciences this book outlines the general principles of style grammar and usage
while covering suchissues as how to conduct sociological research how to write
reports and how to document sources this fourth edition of the book has new
material on evaluating internet sources and avoiding plagiarism as well as new
and updated examples
The Blackwell Guide to the Philosophy of the Social Sciences 2003-01-27 why use
qualitative methods what kinds of questions can qualitative methods help you
answer how do you actually do rigorous and reflective qualitative research in
the real world written by a team of leading researchers associated with natcen
social research the national centre for social research this textbook leads
students and researchers through the entire process of qualitative research
from beginning to end moving through design sampling data collection analysis
and reporting in this fully revised second edition you will find a practical
account of how to carry out qualitative research which recognises a range of
current approaches and applications a brand new chapter on ethics a brand new
chapter on observational research updated advice on using software when
analysing your qualitative data new case studies which illustrate issues you
may encounter and how problems have been tackled by other researchers this book
is an ideal guide for students practitioners and researchers faced with the
challenges of doing qualitative research in both applied and academic settings
in messy real life contexts
A Short Guide to Writing about Social Science 1997 research methods a practical
guide for the social sciences is an essential resource for the social
researcher it offers a comprehensive introduction for first time researchers
right through to thorough and practical advice for those undertaking more
advanced work the book draws on real life experiences from a wide variety of
disciplines to show how theory translates into practice and offers a rigorous
analysis of why researchers choose the methods they use think about it boxes
throughout the text offer questions and ideas to help the researcher to focus
on core issues and practical considerations whilst your research summaries
present questions activities and checklists to help the researcher to develop
their ideas written to reflect the breadth of the social sciences research
methods is essential for anyone conducting research in sociology health policy
social work criminology social policy cultural studies political studies public
policy and related fields the full text downloaded to your computer with ebooks
you can search for key concepts words and phrases make highlights and notes as
you study share your notes with friends ebooks are downloaded to your computer
and accessible either offline through the bookshelf available as a free
download available online and also via the ipad and android apps upon purchase
you ll gain instant access to this ebook time limit the ebooks products do not
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have an expiry date you will continue to access your digital ebook products
whilst you have your bookshelf installed
Making Sense in the Social Sciences 2023-02-21 social ecological challenges
call for a far better integration of the social sciences into conservation
training and practice environmental problems are first and foremost people
problems without better understandings of the people involved solutions are
often hard to come by regardless of expertise in biology ecology or other
traditional conservation sciences this novel book provides an accessible survey
of a broad range of theories widely applicable to environmental problems that
students and practitioners can apply to their work it serves as a simple
reference guide to illuminate the value and utility of social science theories
for the practice of environmental conservation as part of the techniques in
ecology and conservation series it will be a vital resource for conservation
scientists students and practitioners to better navigate the social
complexities of applying their work to real world problem solving
Guide to Statistics for the Social Sciences 2010-11-24 grants and fellowships
are increasingly essential to an academic career and competition over federal
and foundation funding is fiercer than ever yet there has hitherto been little
training available for this genre of writing funding your research in the
humanities and social sciences demystifies the process of writing winning grant
proposals in the humanities and social sciences offering practical guidance
step by step instructions and examples of successful proposals walker and unruh
outline the best practices to crack the proposal writing code they reveal the
most common peeves of proposal reviewers and offer advice on how to avoid
frequent problem areas in conceptualizing and crafting a research proposal in
the humanities and social sciences contributions from agency and foundation
program officers offer the perspective from the other side of the proposal
submission portal and new research funding trends including crowdfunding and
public scholarship are also covered this book is essential reading for all
those involved in funding applications graduate students research
administrators early career faculty members and tenured professors alike will
gain new and effective strategies to write successful applications
Sources of Information in the Social Sciences, a Guide to the Literature 1973 a
user s guide to qualitative comparative analysis qca and the methodological
family of set theoretic methods in social science
Making Sense 2005 this practical book offers a guide to finding choosing and
applying theoretical frameworks to social sciences research and provides
researchers with the scaffolding needed to reflect on their philosophical
orientations and better situate their work in the existing landscape of
empirical and theoretical knowledge using a multifaceted approach the book
provides clear definitions primary tenets historical context highlights of the
challenges and contemporary discussion and perhaps more importantly concrete
and successful examples of studies that have drawn on and incorporated each
theoretical framework the authors define and explain the connections among such
concepts as ontology epistemology paradigm theory theoretical frameworks
conceptual frameworks and research methodology describe the process of finding
and effectively using theoretical and conceptual frameworks in research and
offer brief overviews of particular theories within the following disciplines
sociology psychology education leadership public policy political science
economics organizational studies and business the book also has a dedicated
chapter on critical theories and for each theory provides a definition explores
how the theory is useful for researchers discusses the background and
foundations outlines key terms and concepts presents examples of theoretical
applications and gives an overview of strengths and limitations this book
offers a useful starting point for any researcher interested in better
situating their work in existing conceptual and theoretical knowledge but it
will be especially useful for graduate students and early career researchers
who are looking for clear definitions of complex terms and concepts and for an
introduction to useful theories across disciplines
Sociology 2005-04-30 this text addresses the problems of the doctoral research
process of finance and time management and offers practical guidance and
specialist advice to both students and their supervisors the authors also
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explore issues such as gender culture and the fundamental nature of the phd the
book should be of interest to anyone studying supervising or contemplating a
doctoral degree in the humanities or social sciences
Systematic Reviews in the Social Sciences 2008-04-15 essentials of research
methods is a concise and accessible introduction to research methods in the
social sciences written by an expert of research methods teaching this book
takes extraordinary care to focus the reader on experiences in his or her
everyday life as a way of understanding and performing research methods
introduces students to research methods with clear concise and accessible prose
focuses the reader on everyday life as a way to understand research methods
covers ethics data gathering and analysis and statistics includes further
reading lists graphs exercises study questions a glossary and an annotated list
of web resources
Making Sense 2009 this book offers advice to doctoral researchers and graduate
and advanced undergraduate students on how to embark on their research based on
a decade of teaching early stage researchers in the social sciences at the lse
and other universities and written with the central problems of beginning
researchers in mind bob hancké guides them through the process of thinking
about the links between theory cases and data and to do so in a way that helps
to turn their initial plausible ideas into convincing arguments this lively
book deliberately jargon free and with a hands on pragmatic approach to
research design addresses the problems that research students face or ignore
often at their peril in the course of their first few years its central message
is that research is a complex and iterative process in which researchers
construct every relevant part of their project with one goal in mind make a
persuasive point they define the question they ask and the debate they engage
construct their cases and data to answer that question and write it up as an
argument that brings out the strengths of their research design it addresses
such key issues as statistical versus configurational approaches time in social
science research different types of case studies and comparative research and a
critical approach to data the appendix gives tips on presenting and discussing
papers and on crafting research proposals
Qualitative Research Practice 2013-11-01 approximately 550 of the major
reference sources in sociology its subdisciplines and some related disciplines
are identified and described in this new edition of aby s critically acclaimed
book emphasis is on works in english published in the last decade indexes
bibliographies handbooks databases world wide sites dictionaries and other
print and electronic reference and information sources but some classic sources
in other languages or that precede this period are included virtually all
sources in the book have been thoroughly examined and described by the compiler
the addition of approximately 250 new titles and electronic sources as well as
updates and the inclusion of new editions of previously cited titles makes this
a substantial revision of and complement to the first edition a valuable
resource for librarians faculty and undergraduate and graduate students this
book will also be useful to researchers
Research Methodology In Social Sciences: A Practical Guide 2007-09
Research Methods 2014-09-08
A Practical Guide To The Conduct Of Field Research In The Social Sciences 1981
A Reader's Guide to the Social Sciences 1972
Social Science Theory for Environmental Sustainability 2018-06-22
Funding Your Research in the Humanities and Social Sciences 2017-07-20
Set-theoretic Methods for the Social Sciences 2012
A Practical Guide to Theoretical Frameworks for Social Science Research
2024-02-13
Working for a Doctorate 1997
Essentials of Research Methods 2004-09-03
Intelligent Research Design 2009-07-17
Sociology 1997
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